Road Closure Association

Dickie Fritz 100-139, Flame Crescent, Holly Close, Cherry Close, Keurboom Crescent

December 2017
Dear Residents,

We are fast approaching the end of another year. It has not been crime free one, but our
area’s statistics are much better that those of neighbouring suburbs.

December Safety Tips
Many residents will be going away at some time over the holidays - here are some tips from
24/7:
- Check and test your alarm, fence and panic buttons
These tests should be between 09h00 and 16h00 or after 20h00.
Please notify the Command Centre before you test your panic button.
- Advise 24/7 of your house sitters contact details
- Arrange with the control room to have the guards check your gates whilst you're away
- Stop newspaper deliveries
- Inform your neighbours of your travel plans
Casual Guarding
If you need any Casual Guarding over the festive season when you hare having parties etc

please contact Charlotte Kruger as soon as possible to ensure that they can plan timeously.
Contact Charlotte on 011 444 2237 or charlottek@24-7security.co.za

Pavement Grass
If you are going away, please can you arrange to have the grass outside your property cut.
Long grass is a clear sign to criminals that your house is unoccupied.

Annual License fee
The annual ICASA licence fee of R186 per household has been paid on your behalf by the
road closure’s accumulated funds.

Decorating of Guard House
Thank you to the residents that decorated the guard house so beautifully!
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Collection for the Guards

If you want to contribute to the guards and patrolling officers (B61) for Christmas you are
welcome to give your contribution to Chantelle.

Her telephone number is — 082 300 8514 and she stays at 41 Keurboom.

Please message her or contact her directly until 17 December 2017

Panics buttons for domestic workers and gardeners

If you would like to order panic buttons for your domestic worker or gardener please contact
24/7. This may be especially beneficial for gardeners who are working on the pavement and
are opening and closing access gates.

We would like to wish all our Christian families a very Happy Christmas!
If you are travelling please do so carefully.

Kind Regards
The Road Closure Committee
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